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webmineral@gmail.com

From: Cape Minerals Info <info@capeminerals.co.za>

Sent: Sunday, November 29, 2020 1:36 PM

To: webmineral@gmail.com

Subject: The last of a fantastic collection

Hello everyone, gosh it's been quick. We have finally loaded the last few minerals of the wonderful collection we 

acquired 3 months ago. There are still specimens "hidden" amongst the various sections of the website and a few under 

the "new" section as well. For all of you that have a few pieces from the recent collection we hope your enjoying them.. 

(PS do look at the Skorpion selection...) 

While this collection was mainly centred around the Kalahari Manganese Fields we would like to assure you all that we 

will once again be putting our focus on Tsumeb minerals over the coming months.  

If your still thinking about the specimens on the site, our recomendation is that you climb in quickly, the collection we 

acquired and subsequently posted was one of the larger and older collections in the Cape, the pricing for theese 

specimens a absolute bargain......  the last few pieces will go quickly 

South African clients remember all orders over R1000 are shipped free of charge, your also most welcome to contact us 

to reserve specimens for you.  

Hope you all had fun 

Regards 

Graham & Nicky at Cape Minerals 

  


